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Letter to candidates (Assistant Head for Inclusion) 

Earlsfield is a thriving, community-focused primary school at the heart of the local community. We are 
proud of our children and their achievements. These were noted in our Outstanding OFSTED report in 
2017 when Earlsfield was recognised as a school where 'pupils flourish, both academically and in their 
personal development.' 

Our world is constantly changing and as a school we recognise this and the impact it has on our children. 
We want to equip our children with the skills they will need for the years ahead; we want our children to 
understand that individually and collectively, they can make a difference. Most importantly, we want to 
enthuse a love of learning as well as respect and care for each other. 

The curriculum is well developed and the school is well resourced. As a Unicef Rights Respecting School 
the children are at the heart of everything we do.  
 
For our new Assistant Head for Inclusion we are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, talented and 
committed teacher who has a proven record of successful leadership. The successful candidate will work 
alongside the Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher to ensure that our children, staff and community 
have access to the very best provision. They will have the passion and commitment to make a lasting and 
positive impact upon our school community as well as holding the NA-SENCO Award or be willing to  
demonstrate a commitment to achieving this within the 3 year time-span.  

The role of Assistant Headteacher at Earlsfield is pivotal. It is a post that is suited to an individual who is 
aspirational for all our children and can lead by example; an individual who fully acknowledges and 
embraces the challenges and opportunities that school leadership provides. 

In return, we can offer you a committed group of children, staff, governors and parents and the support 
you will require to develop your skill set and achieve your aspirations. Our children love coming to school; 
they love learning and have great pride in their school.  

We hope you are able to follow up your interest in the post by visiting the school  - we would love to 
show you around and share with you the many exciting things that happen at Earlsfield. Visits can be 
arranged by emailing admin@earlsfield.wandsworth.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can find out more by 
visiting our school website www.earlsfield.wandsworth.sch.uk.  
 
Thank you for showing an interest in working at Earlsfield, we look forward to meeting you! 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Steve Trow  
Headteacher  
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